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Membership Month  
Next meeting  
5.30 for 6 pm 
13 August 2018 
 
Kathy	McCormack	
Bush	Glen	Reserve	
The	Story	so	Far	
See	map.	
	
President	Jennifer.	

 

Attendance	(by	Sunday	
5pm)	to	Steve	Jenkins	
ph	478	8467		
jenkins@kiwilink.co.nz	
Meet	Pupuke	Golf	Club,		
231	East	Coast	Rd,	
Mairangi	Bay.	
Mondays	5.30	for	6pm	
www.ecbrotary.co.nz
.	nnzz	

President Jennifer’s jottings 

This month is Rotary International Membership month. In this 
month’s committee meetings we have been planning a variety 
of projects to make Rotary more visible in the community 
around us. Hopefully by doing so we will attract some 
membership interest. We all know we have an organisation 
with so much to offer, doing so much of value in our local 
communities and overseas, it would be great to share it with 
more people. Have a look around you at extended family, 
friends, work colleagues ….. anyone that has potential to be a 
valuable Rotarian .. possibly just waiting for an invitation!  

 

And of course there is the social side also - this month you 
have the opportunity to enjoy one of NZ’s most innovative, 
tiny, theatre groups and do good at the same time - by 
attending the fundraiser for Romac “Mrs Krishnan’s Party” on 
30 the August. See attachment. 

 

Notices. 
Romac are still looking for a New Zealand operations 
manager and Takapuna and Henderson have organised a 
fundraiser on Thursday, 30 August- $50 with the Indian Ink 
Company performing. More information is available from Pres 
Jennifer or Eventbrite. 
Glenfield Rotary on Saturday, 11 August in conjunction with 
the police are selling safe screws for your number plates at 
the BP station in Northcote Road. 
 

Parting Thought. 
Never decide to do nothing just because you can only do a 
little. Do what you can because you will be surprised at what 
many little acts do for our world. 
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Three-minute talk – Stephen Wheeler. 
He was born in England and lived in the Isle of Wight, Kurdistan, Kenya and Glasgow 
as his father worked for BP. He did computer science in Sussex and set up a number 
of businesses doing work for organisations like McLaren racing which eventually sold 
to Hitachi. He sailed a yacht to South America and worked in north-east Brazil. He did 
flight simulation for the RAF and came to New Zealand where after working for some 
time he got six months payout. He joined Glenfield/Northcote Rotary and was AG and 
has received three PHF’s. He joined the East Coast Bays Rotary because he wanted 
to be in a club doing things. He has been quite involved with youth exchange including 
helping with the Tongariro Crossing weekends and earlier with the Routeburn Track 
part of the IYE South Island trip. 
 
Bush Glen Reserve 
 

	 13	August	 20	August	 27	August	 3	September	
	 Kathy	McCormack	

Bush	Glen	Reserve	
The	Story	so	Far	

Darius	Lehmann	
Our	IYE	Student	

Charles	Lambert	
ShelterBox	NZ		Ambassador	
Jimmy	Griffith	Tean	Response	
Member	

Club	Meeting	
Committee	Meetings	

Grace	 Kumar	Naik	 Warren	Patterson	 Alan	Astrop	 Warwick	Moulton	
Reception		 Alan	Astrop	 Lynette	Miller	 Alex	Reed	 Monica	Webb	
Attendance	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	
Cash	Desk	 	 	 	 	
Fellowship	 Amanda	Chambers	 Amanda	Chambers	 Amanda	Chambers	 Sue	Yi	
	 Paul	Asquith	 Paul	Asquith	 Paul	Asquith	 Murray	Thoms	
	 Warwick	Moulton	 Warwick	Moulton	 Warwick	Moulton	 Warwick	Moulton	
Stewards	 Graham	Rice	 Martin	Reiss	 Bruce	Dunlop	 Alan	Astrop	
	 Jim	Mayo	 Stephen	Wheeler	 Alistair	New	 Jenna	Tuuta	
	 Monica	Webb	 Rod	Fergusson	 Warren	Patterson	 Sean	Harris	
3	Min.	Talk	 David	Aickin	 Steve	Goeldner	 	 Barry	McLean	
Intro.	Speaker	 Steve	Goeldner	 Bruce	Dunlop	 Jim	Mayo	 	
Thank	Speaker	 Bernie	Woods	 Sean	Harris	 Stephen	Wheeler	 	
Parting	Thought	 Gary	Morgan	 Lynette	Miller	 Gary	Morgan	 Rod	Fergusson	
Darius	 Bruce	Dunlop	 Paul	Asquith	 Amanda	Chambers	 Ian	Collard	
If	you	cannot	carry	out	your	allocated	duty,	it	is	your	responsibility	to	arrange	for	someone	else	to	do	that	duty	
Our	Exchange	Student		Darius	is	currently	with	Pres.	Jennifer	Neads,	19	Wainoni	Heights,	Greenhithe.	Ph	09	413	8445	


